
 

 

September 30, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON    
M4P 1E4 
 
Re: 2014 Natural Gas Market Review – Consultation and Stakeholder Conference 
(Board File No. EB-2014-0289) 

 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Please be advised that TransAlta Generation Partnership and TransAlta Cogeneration LP 
(TransAlta) intend to participate in the above-captioned consultation and stakeholder 
conference.      
 
TransAlta owns gas-fired plants in Ontario.  Like many interested parties, TransAlta was 
affected by Utility conduct and decision making during the winter 2013/2014 season.  Events 
during that period highlighted concerns regarding the way that Daily Contract Quantities 
(DCQ) are administered for generators operating under Board-approved Rate T2 service 
contracts.  We would therefore appreciate having the issue of obligated DCQ for Rate T2 
service contracts included on the Stakeholder Conference Agenda, and more specifically, 
whether obligated DCQ should be required from generators under Rate T2 contracts.   
 
Please direct all correspondence related to this proceeding to:  
 
Pete  Serafini       
Commercial Specialist 
TransAlta Corporation 
110 – 12 Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 2M1    Ph: (403) 267-5807 
Email: pete_serafini@transalta.com 
 

Laura-Marie Berg 
Regulatory Counsel 
TransAlta Corporation 
110 – 12 Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 2M1    Ph: (403) 267-7527 
Email: laura-marie_berg@transalta.com 
   

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
Laura-Marie Berg  
Regulatory Counsel 


